RECEIVED
JUL -5 2010

TOWN OF MARKHAM
CLERKS DEPT.

Midy & Stanlie Wong
4 Oxfordshire Steet
Markham, ON L6C 2E1

Email:
Phone (NG

Sent via email atari@markham.ca

June 29, 2010

Ms. Alida Tari

Clerk’s Department
Town of Markham

101 Town Centre Bivd.
Markham, ON L3R 9W3

Dear Ms. Tari:

Re: Request for House Number Change from
4 to 2 Oxfordshire Street - Town of Markham

Our Councillor, Ms. Carolina Moretti suggested that we should address this letter to your
attention.

We are the homeowners of 4 Oxfordshire Street in Markham, Ontario. We are going to
put our property on the market in Fall this year. As our house number is 4, we will have
problem selling the property as Asian groups are the major potential buyers as they do
not like number 4. The property value will depreciate because it is number 4.

Number 2 on our street is unassigned as | was told it was reserved in case the
owner of 30 Hollylane Drive wishes to re-address their property. As this has not
happened in the past 7/8 years, number 2 is available for us. Our house is the first
one facing Oxfordshire Street, technically the house number should be 2 as we
thought at the time when we bought the house in this new subdivision.

We are writing to request to change our house number from 4 to 2 Oxfordshire Street.
Kindly submit our request to the next Development Services Committee meeting for
approval. Your help in getting our request in the approval process would be very much
appreciated.

Yours very truly, ,
) /, :7((/7//’L} %b\r
Midy Wong Stanlie Wong

cc. Ms. Carolina Moretti — Councillor Ward 4
via email cmoretti@makrham.ca



